SPECIAL MEETING AUGUST 24, 1992

The special meeting of the Birch Run Township Planning
Commission was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman
Ed Magnus.

Present for the commission in addition to Magnus were
Peggy Mahaney, Gene Palmreuter, Tom Totten, Mike Scharrer
and Lanette Klimkewicz. Jim Totten, manager, was also
present.

There were no citizens present.

Special Use Permit Application 92-7 from Eric McConnell to
construct a pond was presented and discussed.

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Totten to approve the permit
application requiring specifications listed in Sections
1614 and 15 of Chaper 16 of the zoning ordinance.

Motion by Klimkewicz, supported by Totten to adjourn at

7:43 p.m. Motion carried.

Mike Scharrer, secretary
Birch Run Township Planning Commission



